

MATTHEW V. BURROWS

214 N. Main Street Concord, NH 03301

Direct: (603) 545-3643 Ph: (603) 228-1181 Fax: (603) 224-7588 burrows@gcglaw.com

MHPUC 13FEB'19AH11:52

VIA EMAIL AND U.S. MAIL

February 11, 2019

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 21 South Fruit St., Suite 10 Concord, NH 03301-2429

> Re: <u>DW 18-189, Pennichuck Water Works, Inc., Pennichuck East Utility, Inc.,</u> And Pittsfield Aqueduct Company, Inc., 2018 CIAC Tariff Amendments

Dear Executive Director Howland:

To the extent not already included, please add the following individuals and email addresses to the Commission's service list in the above-referenced docket.

Donald J. Pfundstein Matthew V. Burrows

<u>pfundstein@gcglaw.com</u> burrows@gcglaw.com

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Very truly yours,

Matthew V. Burrows

M.V. Buns

MVB/msk

cc: Service List (via email)